
Women Conductors
A workshop in association with the Royal Philharmonic 

Society

10.00am - 5.30pm
Saturday 4 & Sunday 5 November 2017
Faculty of Music
Four full scholarships available
Apply to Maggie Faultless, Director of Performance, mf413@cam.ac.uk by 
Saturday 14 October 

2.30pm - 5.30pm, 5 November is open to the public 
To purchase observer tickets visit www.womenconductors.org 

“A truly inspiring 

workshop that 

provided a great 

starting point for 

my conducting 

studies”

 Practising Performance 
Masterclass Series


